
DECEMBER NEWSLETTER
Dear Students and Parents,

It’s the Holiday Season!  This means there is so much going on at Dance Me this month. It also means that we are beginning some of our dances for
the June recital. This is always an exciting time for the kids and teachers.  As we get into our recital choreography a bit more, we will post videos on
the website so the kids can practice at home. Younger classes generally begin recital dances in January.

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES for you to know:

December 4th – A few Dance Me dancers will perform at the Upper Union Street Tree Lighting at 4:00 across from studio

December 5th-10th – SWITCH WEEK (we will begin measuring students for their costumes)

December 17th - Dance Me Holiday Party (see below for details)

December 17th – Costume payments due

December 17th-23rd – All Preschool classes, Kindy/1st classes, and Level 1 Jazz classes are preparing a special winter dance to perform for parents
during these dates!

December 24th – January 2nd – Closed for our Holiday Break

January 3rd-7th – SWITCH WEEK

June Recital

THE DATE OF THE RECITAL WILL BE SATURDAY, JUNE 10th. Our DRESS REHEARSAL will take place on the evening of FRIDAY, JUNE 9th. More
details to follow. Location is Mohonasen High School @ 2072 Curry Rd. Schenectady, NY 12303

Costume totals are available on the Current Student Page of the website. If you paid the down payment of $35 then you can subtract that amount
from the total.  The remainder of costume fees will be due December 17th.

Dance Me Holiday Party

We will be hosting a Holiday party at the Studio as a thank you to Students and Parents on Saturday December 17th from 5:00-7:00pm.  This is a
private party for all of our Dance Me Families.  It includes food, drinks, music, crafts and fun! We hope everyone can join us to celebrate an exciting
time of year!

Communications

There are many ways that we are communicating important information throughout the year:

1. Are you receiving emails from Dance Me?  If not, please contact Miss Kathy.
2. Do you follow Dance Me on Facebook?  If not, please do!
3. Check the Current Student Page regularly

Holidays/Snow Delays and Closings

Dance Me will announce snow delays/closings on the Dance Me Facebook page and through email.  Please check this if you suspect classes are
cancelled.  If there is a morning delay we will most likely still hold class.  However, we will announce the closings on a case by case basis.

Thank you for taking the time to read through this newsletter! If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Miss Kathy 518-836-5102 info@dancemeschool.com www.dancemeschool.com


